
 
 
March   13,   2020  
 
Dear   Service   Learning   Students,   
 
As   you   know,   due   to   COVID-19   and   in   an   abundance   of   cau�on,   Daemen   College   has   decided   to  
make   changes   to   our   instruc�onal   format   and   move   all   courses   online   star�ng   on   3/23/2020  
and   for   the   foreseeable   future.   With   the   change   to   instruc�onal   format,    all   service   learning    sites  
will   be   discon�nued   un�l   further   no�ce.  
 
As   of   today,   the   service   component   of   all   service   learning   courses   is   considered   sa�sfied.  
Students   are   s�ll   required   to   complete   the   academic   requirements   of   their   service   learning  
course   online.   Please   be   aware   that   you   may   be   required   to   complete   an   addi�onal   assignment  
as   part   of   your   class   requirement   due   to   this   change.   Your   instructor   will   be   in   touch   with   you ̀   y
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